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MISSOURI CITY RECREATION AND LEISURE 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT CORPORATION 

MAY 17, 2021 MEETING MINUTES 
 
The Board of Directors of the Missouri City Recreation and Leisure Local Government Corporation held a 
meeting on Monday, May 17, 2021, at 5:15 p.m. at Missouri City Community Center, 1522 Texas Parkway, 
Missouri City, Texas, to consider the following: 
 
1. ROLL CALL 

Chair Elackatt called the meeting to order at 5:19 p.m.  
 
Those also present: Director Clouser, Sterling, Boney and Emery; Treasurer Portis, Secretary Iyamu, Golf 
Course Manager Stittleburg, Interim Chief Administrative Officer Atkinson, Assistant City Manager Martel, 
City Secretary Jackson and Director of Communications Walker.  Director Vice-Chair Maroulis arrived at 
5:24 p.m.   Director Edwards arrived at 5:26 p.m. 
 
2. Consider approving the minutes of the meeting of May 3, 2021. 
 
Director Boney moved to approve the minutes of the May 3, 2021 meeting.  Director Emery seconded.  
MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 
 
3. Discuss the midyear budget review. 
 
Golf Course Manager Stittleburg presented the midyear budget review. 
 
Director Boney asked if Cares Act Funding may be used for the golf course.  Interim Chief Administrative 
Officer Atkinson stated that Assistant City Manager Martel was reviewing the American Recovery Act to see 
if it may be used for the golf course but noted the golf course was not eligible for the Cares Act Funding.  
 
Vice Chair Maroulis inquired about the First Tee program.  Stittleburg stated it was booked and it was geared 
towards youth development.   
 
Chair Elackatt asked if the contract pertaining to maintenance was a year to year contract.  Stittleburg 
explained it had always been negotiated as a year to year contract.  Elackatt inquired if people were allowed 
to bring their own food.  Stittleburg stated that the course were the only ones providing foods, and noted 
diverse cultural foods would be present for 2022 budget.   
 
Director Clouser stated she would like to see more advertising and a site that event planners could go to. 
Director Emery inquired about the strategic plan, a 10% increase in revenue, and opportunities in the 
maintenance contract.  He also asked what it would take to increase the revenue.  Stittleburg stated 
increasing prices and more people purchasing items would increase revenue.  Directors thanked Stittleburg 
for his hard work.   
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4. ADJOURN 
 
Without objection, Chair Elackatt adjourned the meeting at 5:45 p.m. 
 
 

BY:  _____________________________ 
   Robin J. Elackatt, Chair 
    

ATTEST: _____________________________ 
   E. Joyce Iyamu, Secretary 


